From: Karen Landry

To: CouncilAgenda

Subject: FW: Support - Removal of Schedule 3 from Bill 257 Request
Date: Wednesday, June 2, 2021 7:16:48 PM

Thanks,

Karen Landry

From: Michelle Dunne <mdunne@dufferincounty.ca>

Sent: Wednesday, June 2, 2021 3:26 PM

To: Karen Landry <klandry@orangeville.ca>

Subject: Support - Removal of Schedule 3 from Bill 257 Request

Good afternoon,

The Council of the County of Dufferin at its reqular meeting help on May 13, 2021 adopted the
following motion from the Community Development and Tourism Committee held on April 22,
2027

THAT the Correspondence from the Town of Orangeville, dated March 26, 2021 requesting that the Minister of
Infrastructure and Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing withdraw Schedule 3 from Bill 257, be supported.

Regards,

Michelle Dunne, Dipl.M.M.|Clerk| Corporate Services
County of Dufferin|Phone: 519-941-2816 Ext. 2504| mdunne@dufferincounty.ca |30
Centre Street, Orangeville, ON L9W 2X1
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